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Monday, March 13, 1972

Mr. Bill Nittler
4590 So. Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will confirm your reception of KPAR Radio on the
afternoon of November 3, 1970.

We are very sorry that this confirmation is so long in
comming. Since then the staff here has completely
changed we have no way knowing what happened to your
original request.

Keep listening, maybe you'll be able to pick us up again.

;iﬁrelya : : a._cg

Patt Howard
O0ffice Manager
KPAR Radio
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